DANA ROHRABACHER ‘ ’ Committees:
48th District, California & e FOREIGN AFFAIRS

Chairman, Subcommittee on
Europe, Eurasia, and Emerging Threats

WASHINGTON OFFICE:

2300 Rayburn House Office Building v Al
Washington, DC 20515-0548
(202) 225-2415

Subcommittee on Asia and the Pacific

I SCIENCE, SPACE, AND TECHNOLOGY
| Congress of the United States s g
DISTRICT OFFICE: }
101 Main Street, Suite 380 1Houge of Representatives

Huntington Beach, CA 92648-8118
(714) 960-6483

http:/irohrabacher.house.gov

September 9, 2016

The Honorable Megan Brennan

Postmaster General and Chief Executive Officer
United States Postal Service

475 L’Enfant Plaza Southwest

Washington, DC 20260

Dear Postmaster General Brennan,

I write to express my support for the United States Postal Service (USPS) to issue a
stamp in honor of the patriotism of Japanese-Americans who served the United States during
World War II.

Next year marks the 75" anniversary of the internment of 120,000 Japanese-Americans
held against their will for the duration of the war. Despite this injustice, over 33,000 of these
individuals enlisted in the United States Army. While at war, 800 of them were killed in action.
These American patriots answered their nation’s call despite overwhelming prejudice against
them and paid the ultimate price. For this they deserve our gratitude.

For these reasons, I commend USPS for its consideration of the proposal to issue this
stamp, which would feature an image of the Memorial to Japanese-American Patriotism in
World War II, located in our nation’s capital. This gesture would be appropriate to recognize
and honor these American heroes.

Sincerely,

Done. Rebralnes,

Dana Rohrabacher
Member of Congress



